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ONTARIO RENOVATES PROGRAM NO LONGER ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 

 

Popularity of the Ontario Renovates Program for County of Renfrew Residents to  
Access Funding For Home Repairs, Results in Large Number of Applications 

 

 

Renfrew, ON:  The County of Renfrew, in partnership with the Province of Ontario, once again 
offered a program to assist homeowners to access funding for upgrades to their homes to 
enhance their quality of life.  Ontario Renovates is a program that provides financial 
assistance to homeowners by way of a forgivable loan to repair their home to acceptable 
standards while improving the energy efficiency and/or increasing accessibility of their unit.  
Due to the overwhelming number of applications received, the Renfrew County Housing 
Corporation is no longer accepting applications to the program. 
 
Councillor Debbie Robinson, Chair of the County of Renfrew Social Services Committee, 
thanked the residents of the County of Renfrew for their support for this program.  “We were 
amazed at the popularity of the Ontario Renovates Program.  It is encouraging to know that 
more than thirty of our most vulnerable residents were able to access this program in order to 
improve their home and improve their quality of life.”   
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
 
Carol Neill  General Manager, Renfrew County Housing Corporation     613-432-3679 
 
Michael Barber Media Relations/ Grants Coordinator, County of Renfrew                         613-735-7288 
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